
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Head of Finance and Administration ─ 
Departure 
 

 
 
 
 The Executive Director presents his compliments and wishes to inform ICO Members 
and observers about the departure of Mr Sean Garden, Head of Finance and Administration, 
with effect from 31 August 2019. Mr Garden has worked for the Organization for over 
13 years and for three Executive Directors. The Executive Director would like to express to 
Mr Garden the good wishes, on behalf of Members and staff, for the future. 
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